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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: LPC Chairs and MPs discuss the future of pharmacy; Pharmacy First claims for March-May; SSP for Venlafaxine tablets; Rearranging core opening hours.
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			LPC Chairs and MPs discuss strengthening the sector
LPC Chairs and Community Pharmacy England have met with MPs in Parliament, to discuss the value community pharmacies bring to local communities and how to tackle the ongoing pressures facing the sector.

The Forum of LPC Chairs focused on building a stronger local voice for pharmacy, developing leadership skills, and improving ways of working and collaboration. Delegates heard from Janice Perkins, Vice Chair of the Forum, and  pharmacist and MP for North Somerset Sadik Al-Hassan, who shared insights from his time as an LPC member.

The event concluded with a Parliamentary drop-in, where over 30 MPs met LPC Chairs to hear about the critical role of pharmacies and the need to protect them against the significant challenges they are experiencing.









		Discover more about the event 
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			Pharmacy owners are encouraged to ensure that claims for all Pharmacy First consultations delivered in March, April, and May 2025 are submitted via the MYS portal by 11:59pm on 30th June 2025 to secure payment.

This follows the recent change to the claim window introduced on 1st June, which reduced the submission period to one month to align with the new variable monthly payment system. Claims made after the final day of following month will not be accepted unless exceptional IT issues, outside of the pharmacy’s control, are evidenced.

Get the full details
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			SSP for Venlafaxine 37.5mg modified-release tablets issued
The new SSP083, effective from today, allows pharmacists to supply Venlafaxine 37.5mg modified-release capsules in place of tablets due to a significant shortage.

Learn more









		






			New application route to rearrange core opening hours 
From today (23rd June), pharmacy owners can apply to change their core opening hours using a new, simplified application route. This route focuses on the needs of people who regularly use the pharmacy, rather than the wider local area. ICBs are also required to consider the business needs of the pharmacy in all applications.

What you need to know
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